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As a member of the Commission, I fully and wholeheartedly support this Bill in its 
entirety. As a matter of urgency, I look forward to continuing the crucial work we 
started, so that we can support those who are suffering from illnesses that shorten life 
expectancy and, through outreach, educate those who are at risk of developing 
illnesses, due to their exposure to harmful chemicals. Furthermore, to provide 
acknowledgement to families of those already deceased, that their loved ones are not 
forgotten, and did not die in vain. 


